
If your child is already registered for a previous school year they do not have to be re-registered
for any subsequent year, as all students registered are carried over to each new year.

If you move, please fill out a new online registration.

Please note: All students must have a bus pass to ride CRPS buses.

For first time registrations, or to make changes to existing transportation such as a new address:

- Please access Power School Parent Portal

- Then click through to School Engage Account

- Click “Students”

https://powerschool.crps.ca/public/
https://crps.schoolengage.ca/#/login


- Click your student’s name

- For the current school year, select your student, and fill out/submit the form "School Bus
Registration 2023-24".

- For the upcoming school year, select your student, and fill out/submit the form "School Bus
Registration 2024-25"



You will be notified via email once your registration has been processed.

Passes will take a minimum of two business days to process, and will be made available for pick
up at the Transportation Office.

If you have any questions please call our office at (403) 678-5545 or email
crpstransportation@crps.ca.


